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I believe ODOT has enough money and believe that an audit should be required 

before and tax increases are considered. ODOT officials recently had a $1 billion 

budgeting error, which is a clear indication that they are not managing our tax dollars 

as they should. Instead of focusing on environmental or other extraneous issues, 

ODOT needs to return to its mission of design, building, and maintain public 

infrastructure and it should do so using existing revenue sources. 


